
 

March Infant Newsletter  

It is the third month of 2021! We are almost a quarter of the way through 

this year. This month has a lot in store for us, especially because Daylight 

Saving Time is starting on the 14th and will remove an hour from our day.  

 

This Month:  

We will be reading Dr. Suess books throughout the month. We will also 

learn about healthy food and their textures to further develop the infant’s 

sensory perception. We will create arts and crafts associated with our 

weekly themes. We will be still practicing holding crayons.  

 
March weekly themes:   

1st- 5th: Dr. Suess Birthday Week 

8th- 12th: Nutrition Week and Pi day 

15th- 19th:  St. Patrick’s Day 

22nd- 26th: Introduction to Spring 

29th- 31st: Bugs and Insects 

 

Reminder:  

14th: Daylight Saving Time Begins 

17th: St. Patrick’s Day, wear green 

 

Birthday(s):  

 
Clothing:   

Please be aware that we still go outside. Please make sure that your  
children have appropriate attire for the outdoors. In addition, please check  



to see that extra clothes are correct size and weather appropriate. (All  
labeled with child’s name)   
 
Note: This is a NUT FREE school. Please refrain from sending in (any kind 
of nuts) to school with your child, remember their safety comes first. 

  
Acknowledgment:  

We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year.  
Please continue to help your child/children with lessons taught at school, as  
repetition is the key to success! “Repetition is the secret of perfection!”  
Maria Montessori. 

 


